
 

Newsletter - March 2024 
As we draw to the end of the Spring Term, I'd like to reflect and celebrate some of the great events 

that have been held across the Federation over the past few weeks.   

• The Federation Choir won at the Basingstoke Music & Arts Festival on 9th March.   

• The Infant Choir enjoyed their visit to The Anvil for Barnaby Bear on 11th March. 

• World Book Day events throughout the week - Snuggle with a Story at the Infant School, 

Book Fair at the Junior School and wonderful dressing up to celebrate the theme 'read your 

way' on 8th March. 

• Year 3 trip to Butser Ancient Farm on 20th March. 

• Games afternoon for families  - inaugural event at the junior school 14th March. 

• Red Nose Day when thanks to all involved, the grand total of £531 was raised:  Infant School 

£216, Junior School £315 (including £126 raised from the end of day cake sale) 15th March.  



 



1 - Federation Choir at Basingstoke Music & Arts Festival (BMAF) on Saturday 9th March - winners in the '11 & Under' 
Choir category.  They were awarded a distinction too! 

 

 



 

 

The Friends of Four Lanes (FFLS) have also had an active and very successful Spring Term: 

• Infant Movie Night on 23rd February. 

• Junior Discos on 2nd February. 

• Quiz Night for adults on 1st March. 

• Happy School Bags clothing collection on 6th March. 

• Easter Eggstravaganza on Saturday 23rd March. 

A huge thank you to the committee who are a dedicated group of volunteers as well as to 

everyone else who volunteered to ensure these events were successful! 



 

 

 



2 - We all wish everyone a happy, restful and safe Easter break.  We look forward to welcoming you back for the start of 
Summer Term on Monday 15th April. 


